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Rachel Gonzalez Authors Article on Deferred Action for New 
Jersey Law Journal
Rachel Gonzalez authored an article, "You Have Employees Who Received Deferred Action--Now What?," for the New 
Jersey Law Journal's special supplement on employment and immigration law, published on December 8. She addresses 
employment issues for those granted work authorization under the 2012 Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals program and 
the recent executive action, known as the Deferred Action for Parental Accountability program.

Please click here for full article.
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